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Photographic Memories 
 
Call to Worship Richie Dulin 
 
Welcome by Church Chair Lawrence Peak
  
Greeting  Hon. Paul Fletcher 

 (Federal Member Bradfield) 
 

Goodwill message Hon. Matt Cross 
 (State Member Davidson) 
 

Hymn 28 “God is our Strength and Refuge” 
 
Opening Prayers Richie Dulin 
 
Choir “All things bright and beautiful” 
                                                  John Rutter Mirabooka Singers 
 
Remembering St Ives Uniting Caroline Turner 
 
Prayer of Thanksgiving Lawrence Peak
  
Solo “Immanuel”  Michael Card Peter Mayrick 
 
Bible Reading Emily Jacobsson
  
Reflection Martin Levine 
 
Hymn 456  “Your hand O God has guided” 
 
Prayers of the People Jo Mc Donough 
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Hymn 687  “God gives us a future” 
 
Closure Richie Dulin 
 
Blessing Martin Levine 
 
Postlude “Exultate”  Gerwyn Thomas Jim Abraham 
 
Afternoon tea and refreshments 
 
Photographic Memories 
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For assistance please contact: 
 
Richie Dulin Pastor 0411 680 505 
  rbdulin@hotmail.com 
 
Beth Facer Pastoral Care Co-Ordinator 9988 0823 
 rb_facer@yahoo.com.au 
 
Dr Lawrence Peak  Chair Church Council 8065 7286 
 elspik@optusnet.com.au 
 
Dianne Peak Safe Churches Contact  8065 7286 
  0414 761 051 
  elspik@optusnet.com.au 
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